March
Board Report:

Unfortunately, the child care has lost 4 students. One transferred to Babb Head Start and the other 3 we lost
because mommies want to stay home with their babies. Who can blame them. We do have two more tiny
babies coming in, plus a couple more that will be born and ready for school in the fall.

We are also down and employee (due to surgery). Based on teacher student ratio we are doing good. | am
waiting to take in more children because of the construction and the shortage of teachers. We did hire a
young lady who is also waiting for her new born to make her way into the world. If all works out as planned,
the young momma will have a month of work. This will give here time to get registered with the state and get
her classes done and her baby will be old enough to start next fall.

The district encourages us to shop locally. Well, when | heard the “Rocking Outlaw” had western toys | had to
go check it out. We have four little boys who are 100% cowboys. They will play bucking bull all day long if you
let them. As you can tell in the picture down below that | purchased a few different sets to get the boys
started on their ranch/rodeo careers. The girls got barbies and horses.

You can also see in the picture that our windows are larger and let in more natural light!




